
 

Haifa, December 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Colleague,  

 

On behalf of the Harvey Prize Council, I invite you to nominate a candidate for the 

Harvey Prize Award.  

 

Two prizes will be awarded in the year 2022, one in the field of "Science and 

Technology" and one in the field of "Human Health". A description of the Harvey Prize, 

a list of previous laureates, guidelines, a nomination form and general information, may 

be found on the Harvey Prize website . 

 

The nomination form should be accompanied by the candidate's complete and current 

curriculum vitae, list of publications and a summary of the candidate’s achievements, 

describing the contributions, importance and impact of the candidate’s work.  

 

All nominations should be submitted through the above website before February 1, 

2022.  

 

Thank you in advance for your help.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Professor Shimon Marom 

Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs 

 

 

 

https://harveypz.net.technion.ac.il/contact-us/

